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THE BULVERTON  
The Bulverton is a standing venue that hosts high energy Roots events, Late Night Extra ceilidhs and daytime workshops. 

It is a large Marquee at the top end of a sloped field, opposite the Festival Campsite. Betsy’s Bar is in the adjoining 
marquee. There is a campfire area outside. The field has two entrances; one opposite the Festival Car Park and one by 

foot up through the field from Station Road, opposite the Campsite.   

 

Address:   In a field off Station Road, Sidmouth, EX10 9DW         What3words: ///piano.blog.buyers 

Facilities: Betsy's Bar, food outlets, Toilets including accessible toilets.  

Seating: There is a limited number of chairs around the edge of the venue. Betsy’s Bar has some seating. 
Nearest car park: Festival Car Park, Bickwell Lane, EX10 8TQ. Disabled parking: spaces available in the field next to the 

Bulverton Marquee – blue badger holders should simply drive through the Festival car park and talk to the stewards at the 

gate who will advise where to park.  

Getting there: The Bulverton is about 1.5 miles (uphill, about 40 mins walk) from The Ham on the Sea Front. By far the best 

way to get there is the Festival Bus service. Walking on the road to the Bulverton can be hazardous, especially in the dark. 

Please do consider the route that you take, as the main road by the Campsite is busy and doesn’t have a pavement for half a 
kilometre. Festival Bus Service: The Bus runs all day between the Bulverton/Campsite and the Triangle Bus Stop in town. 

Buses leave every 20mins (on the hour, 20 mins past, 40 mins past) or sooner if full. The first bus leaves the campsite at 

8am, the last bus leaves the Triangle at 2.10am. The bus is wheelchair accessible.  

Access: The entrance for patrons walking from Station Road is a steep walk over a grass field. There is flat access over 

trackway from paved entrance next to the Festival Car Park. The festival car park is NOT suitable for anyone with mobility 

issues because the walk to the bus stop is uneven and sloping.  

 
 

 

 

 


